

Stephen Crawford, MPP Oakville

Greeting for Shen Yun Performance Arts Toronto 2019-2020 World Tour

It is my great pleasure to offer a warm greeting for this classical dance event. The exquisite melodies of Shen Yun's all-original compositions, explosion of vibrant colours and graceful movement all combine to create a memorable evening of unique entertainment.

I wish you a wonderful tour, as Shen Yun continues to delight and inspire audiences.

Stephen Crawford, Member of Provincial Parliament Oakville